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1st June 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11 Students 
 
Results Day 
 
Results will be available for students to collect from 8.30am on Thursday 25th August. School will not be 
open before 8.30am for students.  
 
Following collection of their results, students can enrol for Sixth Form. Sixth Form staff will be available to 
discuss students’ results, course choices and complete the enrolment process. Students will be given details 
of Bridging Work tasks that they should complete by the time that they enrol. The Bridging Work tasks will 
help students prepare for their Sixth Form courses. Sixth Form staff will be available to enrol students on 
Thursday 25th and Friday 26th August between 9am and 3pm. 
 
Uniform will be available to purchase on both days. Uniform can be pre-ordered using the order form in the 
Sixth Form section of the school website at www.strobertofnewminster.co.uk/sixth-form/uniform/ and 
collected on Results Day. Uniform can be paid for using ParentPay. 
 
Students should return any subject textbooks on Results Day if they have not already done so. 
 
Students that are not available on Results Day can request their results to be sent via email by contacting 
the exam office (school@str.bwcet.com for the Attention of Exams Office). These will be sent out once the 
on-site results have been distributed. Results can also be collected on behalf of students if the school has 
been informed of the identity of the person collecting results in advance. The person collecting results of 
behalf of a student will need to bring a form of photo id to be able to do so. Any uncollected results will be 
posted to students the day after Results day. 
 
Students that are not available on Results Day can enrol for their Sixth Form courses by emailing their results 
and course choices to the Sixth Form at sixthform@str.bwcet.com. Students will receive confirmation of their 
enrolment. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs M A N Salmon 
Senior Assistant Head Teacher 

St Robert of Newminster 
Catholic School and 

 Sixth Form College 

Biddick Lane, Washington, Tyne & Wear, NE38 8AF 
Tel:  (0191) 716 1700          Email: school@str.bwcet.com 

 

Head Teacher:  Mr. D. Juric  

Chair of Governors: Mr. G. Moorhouse 
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